
You Could Win $5,000 in G&W 50/50 Raffle;  
Auction Donations Sought 

 
$2 tickets are now available at each of the M.E.B.A. Union halls for a 50/50 
Raffle that will assist the Good & Welfare fund. The winner will receive 50% 
of the proceeds (as much as $5,000!!) with the other half going to the Fund. 
The raffle is open to anyone who wants to purchase a ticket. The drawing 
will be held on October 12th and will take place at the Calhoon M.E.B.A. 
Engineering School during a Silent Auction & Fundraiser. Ticketholders do 
not need to be present at the drawing to win. Every ticket that you buy puts 
another dollar into the Good & Welfare Fund.  
 
To help support the Auction & Fundraiser, the G&W Committee is asking 
for donations of gifts and prizes such as nautical items, sporting 
memorabilia, art, etc. You can contact Secretary-Treasurer Bill Van Loo at 
Headquarters or any Branch Agent to forward monetary or item donations. 
Remember, your contributions to the fund are tax deductible so please give 
liberally in order to help a Union brother or sister in need. M.E.B.A. 
members are encouraged to support this important cause. The Fund is used 
to help active and retired members and their families in times of crisis. The 
Fund has proven itself numerous time helping members, retirees and their 
families recover following devastating storms and unexpected tragedies. 
Strengthening the G&W will allow additional support to those in the 
M.E.B.A. family during their times of need.  
 


